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Portsmouth & Southsea CC





       COLTS WINTER TRAINING SCHEDULE
Dear All, 

We're pleased to advise our indoor training sessions are to be held on Wednesday evenings at Crookhorn College of Technology (PO7 5UD). We'll be in the Sports Hall (once on the site, turn right, follow the road to the end and the Hall is on your right) 

As we have previously done we intend to split our age groups to manage the numbers at each session. This will ensure each group gets the best coaching we can provide. We may need to change things slightly once we know the numbers we’ll be seeing, but for the moment we propose:

U9s & U11s – up to and including school year 6     -    6pm to 7pm

U13s & U15s – school years 7 to 10    -   7pm to 8pm

We start a week later than we had thought due to a school open evening so the first couple of sessions are just a week apart but generally pre-Christmas we have the facility for alternate weeks, missing half term and mock exam dates. Our nights are Wednesdays –

26th September
3rd October

17th October

31st October  
14th November 
5th December
19th December

In the New Year we have every Wednesday from 9th January to 3rd April (less Feb half term and 6th & 13th March).
As we did last year, after Christmas, we will potentially have the opportunity to use the hall for 1-1 sessions. 

Please note any such sessions do not form part of your membership package and will be arranged with the coaches directly and at an extra cost.


Please email or speak to Sean if you would like to arrange something. 
If you have any friends who might be interested in joining our club please let us know and bring them along!

P&S Colts Team 

(07890 323072)
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